PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE LAND USE OFFICE
WILL BE CLOSED ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 215",

THE OFFICE WILL RESUME NORMAL BUSINESS
HOURS ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 26™.

PLEASE EMAIL ZEO@NORFOLKCT.ORG OR
LEAVE A PHONE MESSAGE AT 860-542-6804 AND
| WILL CONTACT YOU ON MY RETURN TO THE
OFFICE.

IF YOUR NEED IS IMMEDIATE, PLEASE CONTACT
THE SELECTMEN’S OFFICE.

| APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE. -




